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The Northern Beaches Tunnel should not have a link road. The link road entrance is in a 
dangerous position opposite Balgowlah Boys High and the increased traffic which Sydney Road 
does not need will only result in injury or death to students. A concerned engineer designed 
plans removing the link road. These plans were accepted by the wider community and were 
presented to government and rejected with no reason given and all government reports since 
have chosen to ignore that plans existence. The tunnel exhaust off Burnt Creek deviation must 
be filtered. There are too many schools within the danger area of the polution fall out. 


